Cardinal Pole Catholic School
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P 020 8985 5150 www.cardinalpole.couk

25" February 2014

Dear Parent/Carer

World Book Day Celebrations — 6" March 2014

As part of the World Book Day celebrations on 6™ March 2014, Year 7 are being given the opportunity to
dress up for the event.

All pupils participating are asked to donate at least 50p. All proceeds will go to the charity ‘Book Aid
International’ who work in partnership with libraries in Africa, providing books, resources and training to
support an environment in which reading for pleasure, study and lifelong learning can flourish.

The dressing up theme is literary characters; this could be an author or a character from a book.
Costumes can be from a full outfit to just accessorising, it's all about having fun, inspiring our pupils to
read more and raising money for charity. For more inspiration visit www.worldbookday.com

A prize will be provided for the best dressed participant!
Yours sincerely,

N

Ms Hayward
Librarian




